
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 1st February 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

School to School support 

I have been asked to provide leadership support to a school within the Gosforth Schools’ 

Trust.  Initially this will be full time until February half term.   

Mrs. Turner of course will be on site, so I know that the school is in safe hands and that you 

will give her all your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. J. M. Bayes 

Head Teacher  

 


